
 

MIC - our school vision 

Motivate students 

Improve test scores 

 Communication on all levels 

  

Motivate students to improve test scores while emphasizing communication with 

all stakeholders. 
 

 

PRINCIPAL REPORT  

Georgetown-Ridge Farm High School 

December 13, 2010 

 

 

Leader of the Herd for November -We honored Hillary Duez, senior; Andy Cravens, 

junior; Matthew Gocken, sophomore; and Michelle Green, freshman.  Their picture is in 

the December newsletter and will be in the Independent News.    

 

The Band and Chorus Concert will be on Sunday, December 12
th

 with the performance of 

the Junior High Chorus, High School Chorus and High School Madrigal Ensemble at 

1:30p.m. and the performance of the Junior High Band, and High School Band at 3:00 

p.m. 

 

Mr. Russell will give a brief report on first semester attendance and exam waivers. 

 

FFA has been having a number of activities.  They had Christmas for Kids on December 

2nd at Pine Crest.  They will be visiting the nursing home in Chrisman on December 14
th

 

and will have Christmas lunch for senior citizens on December 15
th

 at the Georgetown 

Senior Citizen Building.  Their final activity for Christmas will be to distribute toys to 

families on December 18
th

.  Names for children should be given to the FFA by December 

15h. 

 

The English Department meant with STI to go over and set up the next series of testing. 

 

The Drama play was held and a number of students were involved.  They did a very good 

job. 
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The boy’s basketball team finished in second place at the Oakland Thanksgiving 

Tournament.  The girl’s finished in seventh place at Oakwood. 

 

Chess this year will have a Christmas Eve Tournament on December 23
rd

 at the high 

school starting with registration at 8:00 a.m. 

 

Karson Gragert is our DAR Recipient. 

 

I have enclosed the Project Success newsletter with this report. 

 

Words of the week have been—que, aborigine, satiated, penurious 

 

We are getting ready to start the ACT online class for students. 

 

Semester Exams will be December 14
th

 thru December 17
th

. 

 


